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Agenda Item: 4.1 

 

 

Subject:   Appointments to the Mid-Alameda County Consortium (MACC) Steering   

   Committee as required by AB 104 and AB86 

 

 

Background:  The Mid-Alameda County Consortium (MACC) was developed in response to AB 

86, the planning legislation that requires community colleges, K-12 districts, and community 

partners to develop regional plans for improving adult education. MACC includes ten member 

organizations: Chabot-Las Positas Community College District, Chabot College, Las Positas 

College, Castro Valley Unified School District (Primary for Consortium’s Application), Dublin 

Unified School District, Hayward Unified School District, Livermore Joint Unified School 

District, Pleasanton Unified School District, San Leandro Unified School District, and San 

Lorenzo Unified School District.  Consortia are required to provide evidence of member 

participation and appointment of representatives by their respective governing boards in 

accordance with AB 104, the legislation guiding implementation of AB 86 funds. There is no 

cost to the district for participating in the consortia since all expenses are covered through AB 

104. 

 

The new Chabot College nominee would replace Dr. Matt Kritscher, and is aware of the goals 

and interests of the college and the district in advancing adult education in our region. The 

following individual is recommended for appointment to the MACC Steering Committee as 

required under AB 104: 

 

• Abigail Garcia Patton (Chabot) 

 

 

Recommended Action: That the Board of Trustees approves the appointment of Abigail Garcia 

Patton (Chabot) to the Mid-Alameda County Consortium (MACC) Steering Committee, as 

required by AB 104.  

 

 

 

_____________________________________ 

Submitted by: Ronald Gerhard/Date  Approved: Thomas M. Fallo/Date 

         

         

  APPROVED   DISAPPROVED   TABLED 

 


